
"Wendy Ngan" 
<wendy.ngan@oceanpark.c
om.hk> 

2005/07/11 PM 04:17

To <wcheng@legco.gov.hk>

cc "Tom Mehrmann" <tom.mehrmann@oceanpark.com.hk>

bcc

Subject FW: Proposed Tung Chung Cable Car By-laws

History: This message has been forwarded.

To:  Clerk to the Subcommittee

We have gone through the above proposed by-laws and found it to be very 
comprehensive.  It has basically covered all operational items.

Regards,
Wendy Ngan
Assistant to Chief Executive
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